
   

            
 Purchasing Division 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 5 
 
DATE:  November 10, 2016 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: 2016 Sewer Interceptor Repair and Replacements IFB-4297-16-DH 
 

Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements 
have been clarified, modified, superseded and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 

Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1. Due to the addition of the Alternate Bid Schedule for this project, the Response Due date and 
time have been changed to November 29, 2016 prior to 3:30pm to give Contractors 
additional time needed to solidly put their bid responses together.  However, the Inquiry 
Deadline will remain as is, November 10, 2016 by end of business.   
 

2. Q.  We are finding it difficult to figure out how this would be awarded.  Base bid only?   
 
A.  The bidding process shall remain as stated in Addendum 4 Item 1. 
 

3. Q.  I see from question/answer No. 9 of Addendum No. 3 and question/answer No. 12 of 
Addendum No. 4 that these required items in the specifications, specifically for the CIPP 
installer, will not be changed. There is only one contractor that can meet these specifications, 
therefore, any other bids you receive will be protested by the only bidder that can meet the 
specifications. I ask one more time to please confirm that the specification will not be changed 
in regards to these two items.   
 
A.  Pertaining to this question, for this project, the criteria as set forth in the solicitation 
documents shall remain. 
 

The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted.  
 

All other conditions of subject remain the same. 
 

Respectfully, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr., Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


